
MOBILE SOURCE COMMITTEE 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 

DATE: 

TO: 

FROM: 

November 3, 2020

South Coast AQMD Mobile Source Committee Members 

Philip M. Fine, Deputy Executive Officer 

SUBJECT: Cancellation of November 20, 2020 Meeting 

Please be advised that the Mobile Source Committee Meeting scheduled for 
November 20, 2020 at 9:00 a.m. has been cancelled.   

The next regularly scheduled meeting of the Mobile Source Committee is 
January 22, 2021 at 9:00 a.m. 

PMF:ak


	FROM: Philip M. Fine, Deputy Executive Officer



